
PUBLIC INFORMATION FOR THE  
PROPOSED MAINTENACE DREDGING OF THE 

KAHULUI DEEP DRAFT HARBOR, KAHULUI, MAUI, HAWAII 
6 October 2021 

 
The US Army Corps of Engineers is responsible to maintain Federal harbors at 
authorized depths through regular maintenance dredging.  In 2022, the Corps is 
proposing to perform maintenance dredging by mechanical dredge within the federal 
limits of the Kahului Deep Draft Harbor.  Approximately 150,000 cubic yards of sediment 
that has built up would be removed in order to restore the harbor to its authorized 
depths of -35ft mean sea level to ensure safe access for harbor users.  The sediment 
will be disposed of at the EPA approved Kahului Ocean Dredge Material Disposal Site, 
located just offshore of northern Maui.  Maintenance dredging work will focus in the 
areas adjacent the entrance channel and along the edges of the turning basin. 
 
The last maintenance dredging was conducted in 2016.        
 
The Corps will be awarding a construction contract and begin maintenance dredging in 
2022. 
 
Questions may be addressed to Ms. Kate Bliss at kate.m.bliss@usace.army.mil. 
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